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Are you a senior considering K-State?  Do 

you want to continue playing flute in 

college?  Audition for scholarships in flute 

before FEBRUARY 11!  We have official 

audition dates on January 20th (at Concert 

Band Clinic) and February 3rd, but you 

can audition at a separately arranged time 

by contacting Dr. Large at 

kmlarge@ksu.edu.  For the audition, you 

should prepare one technical piece and 
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one lyrical piece.  You will also be asked 

major scales.  This audition will make you 

eligible for scholarships through the 

School of Music, Theatre, and Dance as 

well as Band.  Additionally, this audition is 

necessary to be accepted into the music 

major or minor.  For more information 

visit: http://www.k-

state.edu/flute/auditionfaq.html 

Audition for Scholarships at K-State 

Happy New Year! 

YouTube Video 
of the Month 
Christopher  Lee 
performs Adagietto 
from Mahler’s Symph. 
No. 5  

https://youtu.be/qnv
RV6gsdgY  

Christopher will give 
a guest masterclass at 
K-State on January 16, 
2018 at 11:30am. 

“And now we welcome the 

new year.  Full of things that 
have never been.”  

– Rainer Maria Rilke   
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The K-State Flute Studio has a steady stream of 

performances every semester.  More will be added in the 

coming weeks, so stay tuned!   

02/28/18 - 7:30pm - Flute Studio Recital 

03/01/18 – 7:30pm – Makayla F. Junior Recital  

03/04/18 - 1:00pm - Dr. Large Faculty Recital 

03/11/18 - 3:00pm - Jessica B. Senior Recital 

03/26/18 - 7:30pm - Florida R. Masters Recital 
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03/31/18 - All day - Flumpet Day 
 
04/03/18 – 6:00pm - Christine V. Senior Recital 
 
04/4-7/18 - SCI Conference - Flute Ensemble Concert 
 
05/3/18 - 7:30pm – Flute Ensemble Concert 
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Congratulations to All-

State and All-District 

Flutes!   

Across our state, talented flutists 

have auditioned into bands and 

orchestras at the district and state 

Upcoming Concerts and Recitals 

The K-State Flute 
Ensemble performed 
at the 2017 National 
Flute Convention in 
Minneapolis! 

 more on 3 
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levels.  Dr. Large and the K-State 

Flute Studio celebrate your success 

and wish you the best as you 

continue your music endeavors.   

To learn about these opportunities, 

visit: http://ksmea.org/

YOU 
DID 
IT! 
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Flute Masterclass and Altus Presentation 
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Christopher Lee is a guest artist at K-State 

on January 16, 2018.  Christopher Lee is 

an Altus Flutes Artist, laureate of the 

AGIMUS International Competition, 

recording artist, and Canada Council for 

the Arts grant recipient.  From 1991 to 

2013 he was Principal Flute of the Toronto 
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Philharmonia and has performed recitals 

in Canada, USA, UK, Italy, Spain, Peru, 

and Brazil.  Upcoming recitals and 

masterclasses include those in the USA, 

Costa Rica, and Panama. 

more on 4 
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K-State Concert Band 

Clinic XXV 

This weekend we will welcome 

over 700 high school musicians to 

the 25th annual Concert Band 

Clinic.  During this three-day event, 

students will play great music, 
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attend masterclasses by K-State 

Faculty, and perform in top-notch 

bands on the famed McCain 

Auditorium Stage.  If you will be at 

CBC, say hello to Dr. Large.  To 

learn more about CBC visit: 

https://www.k-state.edu/band/ 

CBC 
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Etiam eu ipsum. 
Donec ac arcu. 

Lorem 

ipsum 

dolor sit 

amet, 

- sodales. 

For more information on the K-State Flute Studio, please visit http://www.ksu.edu/flute 

Dr. Large offers a FREE lesson for all prospective students. Email her at kmlarge@ksu.edu to 
set up a lesson! 


